
 

People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of People Select Committee was held on Monday, 19th December, 2016. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Jean O'Donnell(Chairman), Cllr Eileen Johnson(Vice-Chairman), Cllr Kevin Faulks, Cllr Lisa 
Grainge, Cllr Di Hewitt. 
 
Officers:  Diane McConnell, Jane Wright(CS), Peter Acheson(AH), Peter Mennear and Kirsty Wannop(DCE) 
 
Also in attendance:   Cllr Ann McCoy(Cabinet Member for Children and Young People) 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Mrs Sylvia Walmsley 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no interests declared. 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
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 Scrutiny Review of Disadvantage in Early Years and School  
- to consider and agree the draft final report  
 
The Committee considered the draft final report for the Scrutiny Review of 
Disadvantage in Early Years and School. 
 
AGREED that the report be approved. 
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Monitoring the Impact of Previously Agreed Recommendations 
 
Members gave consideration to the assessments of progress on the following 
reviews:  
 
- Foetal Alcohol Syndrome Disorder  
- Affordable Warmth  
- Child Poverty  
- Arts and Wellbeing  
- Choice Based Lettings  
 
AGREED that the progress updates be noted. 
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Work Programme 
 
Consideration was given to the Committee work programme. 
 
AGREED that the work programme be noted. 
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Chair's Update 
 
The Chair had nothing to update. 
 
The Chair provided no update. 
 

 
 



 

  


